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October 19, 2020
Dear Parents,


The Fairfax County Program of Studies recommends introducing the soprano recorder at the third-grade level and continuing its use in the General Music program through the sixth-grade level.  The recorder is a genuine musical instrument capable of producing good tone quality.  Because it is relatively easy to play, each child has the opportunity to experience success.


In general music, the recorder provides a useful vehicle for improving music reading and improvising skills.  It also improves the child’s ability to sing on pitch.  When a child plays a melody on the recorder, he/she automatically listens more accurately to pitch.


This year, we are ordering the Yamaha classroom recorder for our students.  It has been selected for its accurate intonation and the ease with which it can be played.


Because the recorder is a personalized musical instrument, each child should have their own for playing.  The cost of the Yamaha recorder is four dollars and nine cents ($4.09).  Order your child’s recorder through “My School Bucks.” 
We are organizing a curbside pick-up for Monday morning, November 2, 2020, from 9:00 am – 11:00 am.  We will be distributing the recorders paid for in “My School Bucks” and a learning packet for the 3rd grade recorder units.  Every student needs to have the packet and a recorder.  We will be discussing this during our classes to help students understand their needs for the new unit.

If you have acquired a recorder which is some color other that white, cream, black, brown or tan, we would recommend that the student purchase a new recorder from the school.   These colored recorders are generally inferior in quality and generally frustrate the student.  Also, please do not purchase a recorder at a Dollar Store or Walmart; these are also of poor quality. We have looked at what Amazon offers and have discovered that many are the wrong instrument and the others will cost you 3 to 4 more than what FCPS offers. Do not choose the Amazon option.


Please order through “My School Bucks” by Thursday, October 28.
Sincerely,

Ms. Rudd

Ms. Harwood
